FEZANA INFORMATION RESEARCH EDUCATION SYSTEM (FIRES)

PRESENTS
GEN Z AND BEYOND: A SURVEY FOR EVERY GENERATION

JULY 14, 2024 AT ZAH CENTER AT11:00 A.M.

Many of us will remember filling out a worldwide survey and giving our input on fascinating questions on attitudes towards intermarriage and children of intermarried Zoroastrians.  This survey was an ambitious and comprehensive study conducted jointly by Shapoorji Pallonji Institute of Zoroastrian Studies, School of Oriental and African Studies (SOAS), University of London. The 200-page report by Principal Investigator Dr. Sarah Stewart, Dr. Nazneen Engineer (Project Manager), and Joe Turtle (Analyst) provides tremendous information and insight to help us understand the current Zoroastrian populations worldwide.

On Sunday, July 14, 2024 we will be hosting Sarah Stewart at The ZAH Center in Purvez Rustomji Room for a most interesting presentation. She will be joined by Edul Daver from New Jersey and Arzan Wadia from New York.

This is your opportunity to learn about Zoroastrians all over the world, their beliefs, how they practice religion, their social habits, and how they engage with others in their community.  We are indeed fortunate to have this informative, insightful, and thought-provoking session brought to us right here in Houston.
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